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School starts back up the week of January 7th, 2019 

AAC Meeting Monday, January 7th, 2019 @ 6:30pm 

Happy New 
Year 
 
 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students, 
I hope that everyone had a great break and Happy New Year.  I was able to get back to the 
east coast and visit my family.  It was a lot of fun, but I am glad to be back and enjoy our 
snow and even the colder temperatures.  I am looking forward to a great second semester 
and seeing our students shine!  I know that this can be an exciting time (and stressful) as 
graduation approaches for some of our students.  Please be sure to work with your advisor to 
ensure that everything is up-to-date. 
Thanks, 
Doug 
 

Seniors

 

It is that time for us to start thinking about graduation.  This year graduation will be at Bartlett 
High school on May on ​May 10th at 7:00pm​.  Students who plan to graduate can go online 
and order their caps and gowns at ​ ​www.jostens.com​ ​.  

If you are planning on walking with your neighborhood school please let your advisor 

know so that she can assist with the coordination.  Students who do walk with their 

neighborhood school but are enrolled in PAIDEIA Cooperative School will receive a 

diploma from PAIDEIA.  

PTA Start Up 
and AAC  

We will have a meeting at PAIDEIA Cooperative School  on ​Monday, January 7th at 6pm​ for 
any parent interested in starting a PTA group.  Following this meeting, we will have our ​AAC 
meeting​.  One of the agenda items will be plans for our K-5 program for the 2019-20 school 
year. 

Reimbursem
ents 

Just a reminder that first semester reimbursements are no longer being accepted.​  Second 
semester reimbursements will be accepted starting in January through the last week in April. 

Handbook  We do have an updated handbook for families to review.  Please take some time to learn 
more about our policies and practices.  This handbook does not supercede the ASD 
handbook and should be read in conjunction with the ASD Handbook. 

https://www.asdk12.org/domain/3741 

6-8 Grade 
News 

Greetings and Salutations!  I hope the holiday has left you relaxed and rested!  We 

have a lot going on this week, so please take the time to read the MS Newsletter and 

 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.jostens.com&data=02%7C01%7Cgray_douglas%40asdk12.org%7C96df7a712412443a1db708d665e472bc%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C636808429173671813&sdata=rVaTSa4GYcOlJl%2FqNDXSP977VzNc1WmLhHq%2BhHZMAyE%3D&reserved=0
https://www.asdk12.org/domain/3741


 

WAG found here: 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=16rtRGDZHPL4txMmkntSaVOhy1aotMcv3​ .  
 

MAP testing is on Wednesday and Thursday this week--so make sure your student 

comes to school well rested and fed. 

 

Thanks for taking the time to read the MS Newsletter and WAG every week this 

semester.  It's great when students come to school prepared! 

 

As always, please check out our PAIDEIA Website 
https://www.asdk12.org/paideia 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Fopen%3Fid%3D16rtRGDZHPL4txMmkntSaVOhy1aotMcv3&data=02%7C01%7Cgray_douglas%40asdk12.org%7Cb73c50446a1a4772f76308d67208bd3a%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C636821779187012275&sdata=YTQBx4oZb9jPwcR51CSJOM7ImOIgQPQSnDA33lzzdZg%3D&reserved=0
https://www.asdk12.org/paideia

